
 

 

 

 
 
 

January 13, 2014 
Circular N° SBP-DR-0003-2014 
 
 
 
General Manager  
 
 

Subject:  New Regulatory Provision Accounts – 
Board of Directors’ General Resolution 
SBP-GJD-003-2013     

 
Dear General Manager: 
 
In compliance with Board of Directors’ General Resolution 3-2013 dated 9 July 2013, which 
includes an adjustment period ending December 31, 2014 and whose advanced application is 
permitted, the Superintendency advises that new Regulatory Provision accounts will be added 
to the Single Account Plan (SB02) and the consolidated account plan (SB35) effective with the 
January 2014 report. These changes will be sent through soporte@superbancos.gob.pa 
 
For the purposes above, the date for providing updates in the ITBANK system and the pre-
validator will be January 31, 2014. Banks should follow the usual procedure. 
 
We would greatly appreciate your providing your staff with the necessary instructions for 
compliance with the provisions of this Circular. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alberto Diamond R. 
Superintendent 
 
/ac 
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